





June 15, 2012

Dear Families,

The South Elementary School Council is pleased to announce our second annual summer reading and math program! In order to make the program environmentally friendly, all of the resources that you will need can be found on our school website (www.southschoolcrickets.weebly.com) under the “Summer Program 2012” tab. If you will not have access to a computer this summer, please contact Mrs. Campbell in the office and she will make hard copies available to you. Here is an explanation of the program for each grade level:

	Grade Level
	Reading Work
	Math Work

	Students entering 

1st grade:
	Students are asked to read a total of eight picture books. Each student will receive eight strips of paper, and students (or parents) can write the title of each book on a strip. In the fall, these strips will be used to complete a “reading chain” which will be displayed in the first grade classrooms.
	Students are asked to complete ten math activities over the summer. Each activity should take 15-20 minutes. Students may play a math game, study flash cards, or visit a math website. Upon completion of each activity, students (or parents) are asked to fill out the summer math log, which is included in this packet.

Students entering fourth or fifth grade are encouraged to use Study Island, and students entering third grade are encouraged to use www.ixlmath.com. 

	Students entering 

2nd, 3rd, 4th, or 5th grade
	Based on their reading level, students will be asked to read EITHER three chapter books OR eight picture books over the summer. Instead of a reading log, students will complete a comprehension page for each book that was read. These sheets are available on the website.
	


For your convenience, your child’s teacher has indicated whether your child should be reading three chapter books or eight picture books this summer. We have also included a range of reading levels that are appropriate for your child. A comprehensive book list with corresponding reading levels can be found on the website. Students who return their comprehension pages and their math logs on the first day of school (September 6, 2012) will receive a certificate and school-wide recognition as a “Super Summer All-Star.” Summer work must be returned on the first day of school in order for students to receive their certificates. Thank you for your commitment to teaching and learning at South Elementary School. We look forward to seeing you in September!! 

Respectfully,

Elizabeth Townson


Your child’s reading program should be:                                        Your child should read books at the following levels:

Three Chapter Books          Eight Picture Books                                         _______________________________
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The Somerset Public School District is in compliance with the U.S. Civil Service Rights Act of 1964 and the Title IX Educational Amendments of 1972, Part 86 and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973.  The School District provides equal employment opportunity to all individuals and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, gender, age, sexual orientation or disability.


